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Newsletter





�





Camrose Primary  School with Nursery


10th January 2022

















Article 3: All organisations concerned with children should work towards what is best for the children.











Welcome back to the Spring Term





I hope you all had a safe and Happy Christmas and New Year!


There are lots of events and activities ahead so please check the school website, App and future newsletters.





Hopefully, you will have had a chance to view the new school website design � HYPERLINK "http://www.camrose.harrow.sch.uk" �www.camrose.harrow.sch.uk�.


This is where you will find lots of information about the school and           up-dates including the forthcoming calendar events.





We are currently in the process of setting up parent mail and a texting message service. Thank you to all the parents who have already updated their contact information. 


If you have not already done this, please do so as soon as possible 


 





 

















Changing Lunch Option





If you wish to change your child’s lunch option from packed lunch to school dinner or vice versa, this should be done at the end of each half term, please inform the office of your choice.  School lunches are paid online at www.pay360educationpayments.com,


lunches are £15 per week and are paid for a week in advance.  Thank you








After School Clubs





After School Clubs start this week.  


Please be punctual when collecting your children.  Thank you.
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Up & Coming Events








Tuesday 11th January


Year 2 local area geography walks





Wednesday 26th January


Dinosaur visit for EYFS pupils





Monday 14th – Friday 18th February


Half term week





Monday 21st February


Pupils return to school





Friday 25th February


Year 6 Living on the Moon workshops





Tuesday 15th March


Performance for all pupils – The Jungle Book





Friday 1st April


Last day for pupils – finish at 1.30pm









































Absences





If your child is absent from school, please call the school number 020-89523272 press option 2. Speak clearly and slowly stating your child’s name, class and the reason for their absence.


Thank you.
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			DANGER!!!!











Please DO NOT park on the Zigzag lines outside of the school gates. This is not only illegal, but also causes an increased risk of a child being knocked down as drivers will not be able to clearly see the school gate and therefore any children exiting through it.





We have received complaints from our neighbours about parents parking.


 PLEASE DO NOT PARK OVER OUR NEIGHBOURS DRIVE WAYS








Testing Positive for Covid





If your child tests positive for Covid, please inform the office with the evidence as soon as possible, we can then make appropriate arrangements for homework etc.








